
 
 

VIRGINIA AMERICAN REVOLUTION 250 COMMISSION 
Local 250th Committee Assignment Form 

 
 The Virginia American Revolution Commission was created by the General Assembly for the 

purpose of planning for and commemorating the 250th anniversary of Virginia's participation in the 

American Revolution, the Revolutionary War, and the formation of the nation.  Planning for this 

statewide and national event has already begun, and culminates in 2026, and then continuing beyond. 

Each locality is asked to form a local 250th committee to begin planning for the multi-year 

commemoration period.  The Commission will provide grant opportunities and technical support to local 

committees. Please designate below a liaison to work with the Commission, who will serve as liaison 

between the local community and the state commission.  Localities are also encouraged to pass a 

resolution of support establishing a Local 250th Committee. 

 

 

Locality: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Designee: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Title: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Organization: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: _______________________________________________________________________   

 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Comments:____________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
Please return to:  Elizabeth Mancano, Deputy Director, VA250 Commission, 2110 Jamestown Road, Williamsburg 

VA 23185.  Phone: 757-837-7228 / Email: elizabeth.mancano@jyf.virginia.gov  


